
California Area re:Generations Meeting 

July 18, 2023 

Meeting was called to order by Chairperson, Rosemary Capanna.  

In attendance were: Rosemary Capanna, Pamela Chiedor, Karen Swartz, Lisa Buday, Frank Kurtik, 

and Christopher Sepesy. 

We have o/ered to rescue and restore the Hollywood Theater ticket booth. The booth was stored on 

the Historical Society’s site for twelve years and its condition is unknown. We made a plea on 

Facebook for someone to help us move it to a safe location. Resident Brianne Mitchell generously 

footed the bill ($500) for G&G Landscaping to move it to her warehouse in Brownsville. It was moved 

on July 18 and a GoFundMe was created to raise the necessary monies to restore the booth. Various 

options were discussed, including saving the façade if the booth is too deteriorated for restoration.  

Lisa made a motion to adjourn.  

Respectfully Submitted,  

Karen Swartz, Secretary 

 


